
WOP 
P.O. Box 560 / 1101 Cameron Road 

Opp, AL 36467-0560 

Phone 
1-800-239-3323 
1-334-493-4545 

Fax 
1-334-493-4546 

KERMIT GEARY 
1266 RIVERVIEW DRIVE 
WAL,NUTPORT, PA 18088 

DEAR MR. GEARY, 

MARCH 28,1996 

I AM WRITING YOU TO CONFIRM THE DX TEST YOU RECEIVED ON MARCH 16, 1996 

WAS CORRECT. WE ARE SO THRILLED TO HAVE REACHED YOU AND TO HAVE BEEN APART 

OF AN IMPORTANT TASK FOR THE IRCC. 

YES, THERE WERE SERIES OF ACTUALLY 4 "WOPP" ID'S. NO VOICE OR MUSIC 

INDENTIFICATIONS WERE GIVEN. I FELT IT WOULD BE MORE EFFECTIVE. TO TELL YOU 

THE TRUTH I WAS COUNTING ON THE LONG DISTANCE INTERFERENCE, BEING THE 

ATMOSPHERE OF LOCAL STATIONS BLEEDING THOURGH. ACCORDING TO THE MANY LETTERS 

WE HAVE RECEIVED, SHOWS THAT MY HUNCH WAS RIGHT. 

SERIES OF CODES WERE TRANSMITTED BETWEEN 4:30 - 5.00 a.m. CST. 

THANK YOU FOR TUNING IN, THAT FINE EARLY -MORNING. AND THANK YOU FOR 

ADDING US TO YOUR LIST OF MANY STATIONS SERVING THE IRCC. MAY YOU HAVE A 

VERY HAPPY EASTER!! 

SINCERELY, 

/ //( 1, 
TARA M. RHOADE 
MUSIC DIRECTOR/PERSONALITY 


